
 

Drainage works 

As part of the MTCU project drainage lines 
must be installed along the eastern side of 
Walan Street below the future kerb location. 
This will ensure adequate drainage takes 
place underneath the pavement. 

The drainage area crosses through driveways 
and requires cutting across the temporary 
asphalt driveways adjacent to your 
home/premises then reinstating the driveways. 

Property access will be maintained during 
these works. Site workers will also be in place 
to assist with access during these works.  

What we are doing during these 
works 

To allow access to your car park and 
premises, these works will be done in two 
parts, with the driveway cut into two sections.   

Half of the driveway will be under construction 
while vehicles use the other half, and then 
works will be ‘switched’. Temporary steel 
plates may be used to assist with driveway 
access. 

Pedestrian access will remain to residences 
and businesses. Temporary pedestrian 
footpaths will be in place as required. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What to expect during these works 

Medium level intermittent noise should be 
expected. 

The driveway sections that are affected by the 
works will be temporarily reinstated with 
asphalt (bitumen) and final reinstatement will 
occur as part of the final driveway 
construction. 

Please ask your clients or visitors to see the 
onsite construction team should they require 
any assistance with access. 

Register to receive project updates 

To receive regular project updates throughout 
the construction period, please register your 
contact details by emailing your details to  

mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 
Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu @sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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Figure 1  Location of works – 16 & 18 Walan Street Mooloolaba. 27 – 30 January, 7am – 5pm.   


